From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Mulhern Subdivision - email from Jim and Christine Conlon
Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:20:48 AM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: jimconlo@aol.com [mailto:jimconlo@aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:00 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: XIII. Public Hearing - Subdivision off Gerrish Drive

To Whom It May Concern:

We regret not being able to make the meeting tonight and hearing the discussion
regarding the subdivision of Gerrish Dr. We had a prior engagement that could not
be changed, We would, however, like to add our thoughts to anything that was
discussed at the meeting. In speaking with our neighbors, we are in agreement with
all of their concerns. The traffic is a major concern of ours as we have young
children and one of our main reasons to moving to this block was that it was quiet and

did not have much automobile traffic.< /div>

Kindly add our concerns and thoughts to the minutes from tonight's meeting.

Thank you very much.

Jim & Christine Conlon
6 Gerrish Dr
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